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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
The West End Development Corporation invites interested parties for the
provision of SITE SECURITY SERVICES to the West End Development

Corporation for their lands spanning from the Northern side of Watford Bridge
and including the Royal Naval Dockyard.

The contract will commence on 1st May 2015 and conclude on 30th day of April
2017. The contract will be 7 days a week between the hours of 4.00 p.m. and 7.00
a.m.; additional shifts from 11.00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. on Saturdays and Sundays.
Coverage of the North Arm is also required. (Specific details are included in the
RFP Package)

Submitting parties must demonstrate an ability to provide properly equipped
uniformed security officers to perform security services for WEDCo properties
and be supported by a centrally located communications system, enabling the
security officers to communicate with each other and a central base located
within WEDCo offices.

The Request for Proposal will be available for collection by interested parties on
the 19th day of March 2015 and submissions are to be received by WEDCo on or
before the 30th day of March 2015 at 4pm.

WEDCo proposes to be in a position to make an award (if any) on the 13th day of
April 2015.

Interested parties should forward their proposals in writing marked “Private &
Confidential” to Ms. Carmen Beach, Facilities Manager, the West End
Development Corporation, P.O. Box MA 415, Mangrove Bay, Sandy's MA BX,
Bermuda or deliver it to the West End Development Corporation offices in the
upper level of the Clocktower Building in the Royal Naval Dockyard, Ireland
Island, Sandy's on weekdays between 8.30 a.m. and 4.00 p.m.

Tel. 234-1709 www.thewestend.bm




